
TO: ALL MEMBERS OF CEDA & FRIENDS 16 September 2021

Dear All

WODCON XXIII Extends Deadline for Abstract 
Submissions

The WODCON Technical Papers and Programme Committee 
announced today that it will be extending the deadline for 
submission of abstracts to 1st October 2021. For CEDA 
members, who have been focussing on presentations for CEDA
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Dredging Days 2021, this is welcome news, but time is ticking. 
October will soon be upon us so, if you have a paper that you 
want to present at WODCON XXIII, in May next year, don’t forget 
to get your submissions in.

We thank our early sponsors and exhibitors for the support.

Look forward to seeing you at the Dredging Days and receiving 
your abstract for WODCON XXIII.
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Kind regards,

Anna Csiti
General Manager CEDA

Comments, Questions?
Should you have any questions or comments about any item in 
this Newsletter or the Newsletter itself, please contact the CEDA
Secretariat.

Vesterbrogade 149
DK-1620 Copenhagen V

Mail:
Wodcon2022@croneandco.com

TECHNICAL PAPERS

CEDA: Sylvia Minten
Mail:
sylvia@mintenprojectmanagement.nl

EADA: Subramaniam Karuppiah
Mail: Subra@pka.gov.my

WEDA: Shelly Anghera WEDA: Shelly Anghera 
Mail: sanghera@moffattnichol.com

Visit our website at: 

www.wodcon2022.org
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